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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 

Missing Vulnerable Person in Whitney Point Bonus 
 
(WHITNEY POINT, NY) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a missing 
vulnerable adult from the Whitney Point area. 

 
ROBERT M. BURNS, 68 yrs. old, was last seen at his residence on Academy St. in the Village 
of Whitney Point around 10:00 pm. on 2/18/23.  He left the residence on foot between 10:00 pm 
and 1:30 am on 2/19/23.  

 
Robert is described as a white male, 6’5” tall, 225 lbs. with brown eyes and grey hair.  He left 
the residence wearing a gray sweatshirt with red letters on it, blue jeans, and gray boots.  
Attached is a recent photo of Robert.   

 
Robert suffers from Alzheimer’s Disease and has difficulty keeping track of time.  He normally 
doesn’t walk more than 2-miles before needing to rest.   

 
The Sheriff’s Office is asking community members in the Village of Whitney Point and 
surrounding areas, to check their property for Robert, including sheds and garages, as he may 
have sought shelter overnight.  Additionally, we ask residents check their exterior home 
surveillance systems for Robert to help to determine his last known location.   

 
Please report any tips, video footage, sightings, or information to the Broome County Sheriff’s 
Office at (607)778-1911 or (607)778-6544. 
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